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Bruce Zhang

From:
Sent: Sunday, 19 November 2023 21:37
To: Bruce Zhang
Subject: 20 Aldington Rd Kemps Creek

Dear Mr. Zhang 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of my mother  who is the owner of 20 Aldington Rd Kemps Creek. We have 
4 families living at this address and I have the power of attorney to act on behalf of my mother in all such matters. 
 
We have received a letter from Dept. of planning giving notice of an Amended Application from The Edge Estate 
(SSD-17552047) and wish to submit the following concern. 
 
Following our experience with Goodmans constructions, we had to endured many disruptions but most concerning 
was the loss of water for prolonged periods due to long construction hours. The street is fed by a small water pipe, 
barely sufficient for a 5 homes and we had water tankers drawing water from this line from early morning to 
midnight for the purpose of construction. 
 
Needless to say, we will soon experience another repeat of this when The Edge Estate commence their construction. 
We ask the department to instruct Sydney Water to reroute our supply to another source until this construction is 
finished. This was done previously after raising a complaint to the Water Ombudsman but I don't want to take this 
path again. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
20 Aldington Road 
Kemps Creek, NSW 2178 
Australia 
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